

Long-Term Study of Workers Occupationally Exposed to Engineered Nanomaterials 
COMPANY NAME welcomes and supports the proposed study by the Institute of Occupational Medicine (IOM) to develop a long-term follow-up study of workers occupationally exposed to engineered nanomaterials (ENMs) in the UK.
In our experience, although some studies have been published about some short-term health effects in recent years, there is still a need to provide companies and the general public with more specific answers in relation to the long-term health effects of exposure to ENMs.
We consider this research to be beneficial for our current and future employees, and other workers in the industry and will provide robust evidence on whether there are long-term risks from exposure to ENMs in the nanotechnology sector. 
In principle, we would be willing to engage with the research team and learn more about how we can contribute to the research project’s activities. 
Our company employs XXX people, including XXX who handle ENMs during INSERT TYPICAL TASKS. The ENMs we use are INSERT NAME OF THE NANOMATERIAL
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